The West Branch Animal Control Commission met on April 10, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Present were Ashley Olson, Amy Lynch, Alan Beyer, and Sgt. Hanna. Absent were
Leesa Johnson and Red Provine.

Minutes from the March meeting were read and approved.
Old Business:

The Dog Park cleanup was scheduled for April 15", However, the weather is forecasting rain,
snow and cold so it was decided to delay it until April 29t at 7:30 a.m. Alan inquired about
purchasing another dog tether ball. Amy said she recently learned that it is located at the city
shed. It was decided put it in with concrete at cleanup day.

There was no other old business.
New Business:
Police Report: Sgt. Hanna said there was nothing to report.

Registration numbers: 171 dogs and 41 cats have been registered so far this year. This
compares to 229 and 47 for all of last year. Dog Park tags= 216 sold; 66 active; 150 expired.

Ideas for service projects: Members plan to think about this for our next meeting. Amy
mentioned the possibility of an Adopt-a-thon Information Day in conjunction with Friends of
the Animals in Tipton. We'll contact them for their input.

There was no other new business.
Next meeting is May 8, 2018.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.



